
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Bob Whitechurch, Doris Lavallee, Matthew Lachance, Guy Rivard 
Finance Secretary – Lori Van Den Bussche 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  Couples may 
be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

Our Parish Bulletin 
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Blessed Sacrament Church                                     St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 
Sunday, Apr. 29th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier  

11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Louis Menard requested by 
Roger Menard 

Tuesday, May 1st - No mass today 
Wednesday, May 2nd - 5:00 p.m. – Elie  
Thursday, May 3rd - 9:30 a.m. – Elie Manor 
Friday, May 4th -  2:30 p.m. – Elie – Adoration  
 3:30 p.m. – Mass 
Saturday, May 5th - 9:30 a.m. – St. Eustache 
Sunday, May 6th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Fr. Denis Bernardin requested by 

Aline Bernardin 
 

Ministry Schedule 
Sunday, April 29th  Sunday, May 6th  

Readers First: Grace Petersen 
 Second: Estelle Tanguay 
 Intercessions: Val Carignan 

Readers First: Bob Whitechurch 
 Second: Sylvia Allard 
 Intercessions: Karen Cyrenne 

Welcoming ministers/ 
 Collection ushers: Vic & Louise Beaudin 

Welcoming ministers/ 
 Collection ushers: Aline and Rita Bernardin 

Presentation of gifts: Gilles & Lucille Beaudin Presentation of gifts: Vince & Nicole Gillis 
Communion ministers: Sylvia Allard 
    Glen McKay 
  Vince Gillis 

Communion ministers: Matthew Lachance 
    André Allard 
   Lucille Beaudin 

Collection counters: Len & Mona Collection counters: Vic & Louise 
Church cleaners: Elie (Apr 23 – May 5) – Len & Mona Desilets 
  St. Eustache (Apr 30 – May 12) – Noella Ducharme and Betty Menard 
 
 
 
 



 
Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, Roger 
Menard, Linda Stewart, Robert Boudreau, Louise McKay, Fernand Menard, Joan Regnier, Jackie Harapiak, Ray 
Snow, William McKay, Linda Ross 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick and in 
need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

 
St. Eustache Lighting Project 

Have you noticed that the lights on the cross in the sanctuary now light up?  The Committee’s goal is to 
convert all the church lights to LED.  As of now, the "under the balcony lights" have all been changed as 
well as the sanctuary pillar lights.   The remaining halogen pillar lights need to be converted as well, at a 
cost of $90.00 each (includes tax). 
Thank you to families who have donated, also to Grant and committee who initiated the project.  
However, we still have 10 halogen fixtures to replace. We know these LED lights consume less power 
and therefore decrease power costs. 
If your family would like to contribute to this important project, please label your cheque or cash donation 
to St. Eustache Church “Lighting Project”.  Once the cash amount reaches a sufficient total, the 
equipment will be brought in for installation at no cost. 
Thank you, 
St. Eustache Church Lighting Committee 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Catechism Program 

We are preparing our Catechism classes for the Fall 2018.  If you have a child going into grades 1-5 
(ages 6-10) please contact us to register them right away.  The sooner we know our numbers, the 
sooner we know how many teachers are needed, so please register ASAP!  This includes First 
Communion and Confirmation prep.  Contact Nickole Bernardin at nickole@shaw.ca or 204-353-2851. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Saint-Malo Catholic Camps 

The Saint-Malo Catholic Camps are an unforgettable experience for youth aged 5 to 17 years old! 
During their week at camps, campers have fun with archery, mountain biking, canoeing, beach time, 
sports, campfires, music, dramas, and still much more!  But what are even more special are the lifelong 
friendships that are formed at camps, and the prayer time and spiritual formation offered to campers.  
We are the only French-language sleep-over camp in Manitoba.  Camps are available either in English 
or in French.  Don’t miss out!  Take advantage of the $50 Early-bird discount by registering before 
Thursday May 31st. REGISTER ONLINE TODAY: www.stmalocamps.net. For more information: 
camps@catholicway.net, 204-347-5396. 

--- 
Do something amazing this summer!  Come work at Saint-Malo Catholic Camps!  We are looking for 
talented people who are on fire for their faith.  Is this you?  Are you at least 14 years old?  Do you want 
to become a leader or strengthen your leadership abilities?  Contact us to get more information on the 
different opportunities that exist!  There is a position for you!   You could work for the whole summer, or 
even just for one week.  No matter your availability, there is something for you!  Here is a list of the 
positions that are still available: -Head Cook (paid position) -Assistant Cook (paid position) -Core Team 
Member (paid position) -Senior Counsellor (paid position) -Counsellor in Training (volunteer position with 
free week-long leadership training) -Kitchen volunteer (volunteer).  For more information or to request an 
application form: catherine@catholicway.net, 204-347-5396, www.stmalocamps.net. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Mark Morisseau & The Prairie Fiddlers 

St François Xavier Parish presents a spring concert showcasing fiddlers from emerging artists to 
recording artists.  Concert will be held at St. François Xavier Church on Wednesday, May 16th at 7:00 
p.m.  Adults $12. Youth (12 & under) $5.  All profit and donations will go towards the Church Steeple 
Repair Project.  Phone 204-864-2865 for tickets or more info.  


